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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
 
Castle View choir have been given the opportunity to take part in the 2025 ‘Young Voices Concert’ 
during the evening of Friday 7th February 2025. This performance involves a combination of up to eight 
thousand children from all over the country at the Co-op Live Manchester. 
 
The children will be singing a variety of songs and will also support many special guest artists. These 
include, the multi-award-winning teacher turned rapper and viral social media sensation, Jacob Mitchell, 
aka MC Grammar, Tommy Blaze, lead singer of the BBC Strictly Come Dancing band and Britain’s Got 
Talent 2020 semi-finalist Souparnika Nair. 
As well as this, the children will be supporting the super talented dance crew, Urban Strides, with well-
rehearsed dance moves. 

 
We will leave school by coach after lunch time to rehearse at the stadium. The performance will begin at 
7pm. I am sure you will agree that this is an amazing opportunity for our children and what’s more, it is 
free of charge as the school is subsidising the cost. If you wish for your child to attend, could you please 
complete the consent form attached and return to school immediately. 
 
There is also an opportunity for you to purchase tickets so that you can watch the performance if you 
wish to do so. Tickets can be purchased via the email link which will be sent to you by text message by 
next week. In addition to this, there is a shop online where T-shirts can be purchased. However, this is 
NOT compulsory. 
 
Tickets and T-shirts MUST be ordered before 31st October 2024. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher.  

 


